CO>').
Flopd's Register of Shipping,

Enclosure. 71, Fenchurch Street, EC.3.

9th December, 1957.

Dear Sirs,

I beg to confirm the conversation over the
telephone which lr. Ritchie, one of the Soﬂciety'a Surveyors
on the Chief Engineer Surveyor's Staff in this Office, had
with you yesterday in connexion with your mljlin of the
sample of boiler water taken from the steamer "IRENE MARIA",
and have the pleasure to send herewith a copy of the Paper
by Dre S.F. Dorey, the Chief Engineer Surveyor to this
Socliety, on the Chemical Intercrystalline FPracture of
Riveted Jolnts in Boilers, which it 1s thought might be
of interest to you.

1 am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretarys.

Messrs. Knight & Chapman,
14, 0ld Queen Street,
Westminster, S.W.le



